
 

 

Capital HPHC: Join Chung Sik Yong and Naokimi Ushiroda for Christmas Dinner 
 
Achille Acolatse 
December 17, 2021 
 

 

Dr. Chung Sik Yong and President Naokimi Ushiroda will 
join us for the Christmas Dinner 

 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters  
 
I’m pleased to announce that our Regional Chairman Dr. Chung Sik Yong and 
President Naokimi Ushiroda will join us for the Christmas Service Dinner.  
 
You are all invited to join an Exciting Christmas Service this Sunday 

December 19th in the Arbor Ballroom at The Washington Times Building. 
Doors open at 4:00 PM and service begins at 4:30 PM.  Dinner with entertainment 
right after the service.  

 

 

 

The church will be organizing a team to prepare the main meal. If you would like to 
help in the preparation, please contact her at Katsumi Acolatse (201-349-2780). For 
everyone else we will do potluck for sides as follow: 
·       Families with last names beginning with A-B to bring Drinks;  
·       Families with last names beginning with C-J to bring Salads or Prepared 
Fruits  
·       Families with last names beginning with K-S to bring Desserts  
·       Families with last names beginning with T-W to bring Breads  

  
 There will also be an opportunity to take Family Photos with a 

beautiful Christmas setting. 
  
For everyone’s safety, masks will be required for all people and there will be a 
temperature check as well at the door.  
Please remain at home if you do not feel well. Thank you for your 



 

 

cooperation. The service will also be livestream at live.capitalhphc,org.  
 

  

  

President Naokimi Ushiroda Introduces December 
18th BlessingFest with True Mother  

– Click on the image to view or go to: 
vimeo,com/651854231  

 

 

 

Please support the production of the BlessingFest event, you 
can make your offering online here.   
The suggested amount per family is $300, but any amount is 
greatly appreciated. Find details and resources at 
blessingfest,org. Thank you!  

 

  

  

Latino Blessing Seminar – December 
18th – Beech Room  

 



 

 

 

 

Everyone Please click below to register:  
 

 hsa.regfox,com/sr2-latina-ethnic-community-seminar  
 

Download Invitation letter in Spanish Click Here:   

Video Message in Spanish  
 



 

 

 

 

  

  

Message from District 4 KODAN Leader 
 

Dear Family, Happy Holy Day. 
  
Since 1993, Kodan has been supporting National Providence financially. 
We have especially supported ACLC and CARP. The Year of 2021 is ending 
soon. Let us support them for our future. 
We would like to ask for your donations at the next Washington Times 
Building Sunday Service. If you need a receipt from HSA-UWC KODAN, 
please donate by check or write your name and mailing address on the 
envelope if donated by cash. (Receipt will be issued yearly). 

Check payee: HSA-UWC KODAN 

If you want to send check to KODAN please send to: 
HSA-UWC KODAN 

481 8th Ave.#20 

New York NY 10001 

Thank you so much and God bless you and your family.  
 

Sincerely, 
District 4 Kodan Yoko Egoshi 

 

  

  

 

 

Online at GivingFuel: 
hsa.givingfuel,com/washington-family-
church  
 

Perhaps, you can also add the steps to make a 
donation by Text To Give # 202-816-4632  
  
how to use text to give click here!  

    

 

  

 
 


